
As we continue to regather on campus for worship services, we now have both of our regularly scheduled services 
available, 9:00 and 10:30am, both meeting in The Sanctuary. We want you to be aware of some of the preparations we 
are making and precautions we are taking so that you know what to expect if you attend on Sunday morning. We are 

asking for your support as we strive to reopen in a safe and responsible manner. 

As of Sunday, September 13th, His City Kids will be open. Nursery is available for infants through K, and Children’s Church 
for 1st through 5th grade. If you are bringing children with you and plan to check them into His City Kids, please take a 

moment to also review the Children’s Ministry Health and Safety Agreement before you bring your child(ren) to campus 
on Sunday. As always, children will continue to be welcome in The Sanctuary for worship if you are more comfortable. 

Below are the preparations and precautions we have set forth. Please be aware of signage posted on campus to help 
facilitate these precautions and help us safely reopen Pinewood’s campus. 
• Please DO NOT attend if you or someone in your family has been sick, is feeling unwell, or is/has been running a 

fever. In addition, please do NOT attend if you have been in contact with someone who has tested positive for 
COVID-19.  

• Entrances will be limited to the doors at S1 and S4. The rest of the entrances will be closed for the time being. Only 
the Sanctuary doors and the corresponding restrooms will be available for use on Sunday mornings. The Nursery 
entrance will be open to those checking in children ONLY. 

• Seating will be available in only every other pew. Please be respectful of the signage posted as you are choosing 
where to sit. 

• Attendees are encouraged to use masks or face coverings; masks are provided at each Sanctuary entrance. 
• A mask required section has been set up inside the main Sanctuary entrance, directly to the left in the back, for 

those whose health conditions or occupations require them to wear a mask and be around others who are masked. 
• We are asking that you practice safe social distancing and minimize physical interactions with those outside of your 

family. 
• Please minimizing touching surfaces unless absolutely necessary.  Additional hand-sanitizing stations have been 

placed at various locations around campus for your convenience. 
• Bulletins will be available on the app only. We are encouraging the use of the app for Prayer Requests and 

Connection Cards.  
• Offering baskets will NOT be passed, and will be left in the back of the Sanctuary for you to drop your tithes and 

offerings. 
• For the foreseeable future, NO food or beverages will be served on campus. The drinking fountains will be shut off; 

please prepare ahead of time and bring your own water and/or coffee. 
• Please make a wise decision when planning to attend Sunday services. If you are in a vulnerable population, or do 

not feel comfortable joining us yet due to your individual circumstances, please continue to join us for online 
services at 9:00 and 10:30am via the Pinewood Church website.
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